
Study Abroad Experience Session 

 We had a presentation about studying abroad at the school cultural festival on September 13th and 

14th. During summer vacation, there were seven students who went to the Philippines (ICAN Study 

Tour), Australia (Kita Lions Club), and the UK (Tobitate Ryugaku JAPAN). They presented their 

experiences and Q&A. It was a good event for students who were interested in going abroad and 

want to join the study abroad program. 

 


